
 

11 August 2020 

UNM School-based Health Centers (SBHCs) are now open, Fall 2020! 
 

 

• We see ALL APS students and APS charter students 

• Our clinics are open for on-site care-- and --we can also do appointments by video calls 

• We are COVID safe and use best practices 

• We provide: 

o Behavioral health services including emotional wellness screening and counseling, 

therapy, psychiatry, substance use counseling and referrals when needed    

o Medical care including wellness exams, vaccines, sports physicals, reproductive and 

sexual health services, injury and illness care   

o Case Management for students receiving our care who need this 

• We do not provide COVID testing or treatment ` 

• Teens can call to make appointments for themselves for confidential sexual and reproductive 

health services and behavioral health services 

 

• Call to make an appointment: 

East San Jose ES    505-244-0334   (Elementary students) 
Van Buren MS  505-256-2555   (Middle school students) 
Washington MS  505-248-1116  (Middle school students) 
Albuquerque HS   505-244-1330  (High school students) 
Highland HS  505-256-3363  (High school students) 
Manzano HS  505-253-0012  (High school students) 

 

• Call to make a dental appointment (cleaning, fluoride, sealant) at the school: 

East San Jose ES    505-244-0334    
Van Buren MS  505-256-2555    
Highland HS  505-256-3363   

 

• For more information, please call Priscilla Juarez, UNM SBHC Program Office Supervisor, at 
505-272-5132. 

 

 


